
The Oriental Bay sea wall is a heritage structure protected 
by Wellington City Council’s District Plan. Constructed 
from mass concrete between 1922 and 1930, it forms the 
edge to the Oriental Bay Parade. It’s a popular promenade, 
a significant public amenity for recreation and provides a 
critical route in emergencies.

The condition of the Oriental Bay sea wall has deteriorated 
over time, so Wellington City Council plans to repair the 
entire length of the wall from Freyberg Pool to Carlton Gore 
Road in three stages over a period of years.

Stage 1 involves repairs to the section of the wall between 
Grass Street and Carlton Gore Road. 

From April to September 2021 we’ll be filling cracks, 
removing rusted steel remnants and replacing degraded 
concrete. This work will extend the life of the century-old 
sea wall, helping protect Oriental Bay for future generations.

Saving the  
historic sea wall

For more information visit  
wellington.govt.nz/your-council/projects 
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